
Pollok Stables refurbishment – Appointment approved. 
 
7 There was submitted a report by the Executive Director of Neighbourhoods, 
Regeneration and Sustainability seeking authority to award a building contract for the 
refurbishment of Pollok Stables upon completion of the tender exercise, advising that 
 
(1) the Council had secured UK Government Levelling Up funding which allowed 

the refurbishment of Pollok Stables and Sawmill in Pollok Country Park in 
order to bring it back as a visitor attraction; 

 
(2) 4 bids had been received to carry out the works and that the tender process 

continued to be assessed; and  
 
(3) in order to meet the milestones set out in the funding agreement with the UK 

Government, a contractor required to be appointed prior to August 2025. 
 
After consideration, the committee approved the appointment of Hub West Scotland 
to award the building contract for the refurbishment of Pollok Stables to the best 
value contractor as detailed in the report. 
 
 
 


